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On Wednesday, November 14th, the Vancouver Police Marine Unit and crews from the Canadian Coast Guard, Kitsilano 

Base, responded to a report of an unoccupied vessel running in circles in Coal Harbour.  The VPD Marine Unit was able to 

determine that the occupant of a small “coach boat” had fallen overboard and had been recovered by another coach boat 

in the area. It was also determined that the operator was not wearing a “KILL SWITCH”. Fortunately there were no injuries 

in this incident. Several people are killed or seriously injured every year as a result of being thrown out of their vessel and 

subsequently run over as their vessel circles around them in what is referred to as “The Circle of Death”.                      

Wearing a kill switch connected to your vessels ignition can prevent the “Circle of Death”.   

CIRCLE OF DEATH- 

USE YOUR KILL SWITCH 

 

 

Click to watch news footage of Circle of Death on Claremore Lake, 

Oklahoma 
 

Click to watch news interview of survivor of Circle of Death 

incident on Pokegama Lake, Grand Rapids, Minnesota  

 
 

 

 

http://www.stolenboats.ca/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=AzfS6Xlk7x8
https://www.kare11.com/video/news/local/after-near-death-boating-accident-grand-rapids-man-warns-others/89-2594334
https://falsecreekfuels.com/
http://www.hmumarine.com/

